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Invite to an Online Safety Presentation in school   

Tuesday 30th April 2024 5pm – 6.30pm 
 

          19th March 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
With the online world continually developing at a rapid pace, the dangers to our children 
constantly change. 
 
Do you know how to keep your child safe in the digital world? 
Do you know what effect social media has on your child? 
Do you know the latest information about stranger danger? 
Would you like to know more about how to keep your child safe online? 
 
In order to support our parents and children in their understanding of online safety, we have 
organized a visit from the 2 Johns. The 2 Johns spent many years working as Police 
Detectives in various covert roles tackling Online and Offline Child Exploitation and are 
regarded as experts in their field, they are highly sought after and have been regular visitors 
in other Thurrock Schools. They will be conducting workshops for pupils in school throughout 
the day as well as delivering staff training and we would like to invite you to attend an online 
safety awareness event on Tuesday 30th April in school at 5.00pm. It will last approximately 
90 minutes. 
 
This session will provide you with information and support, helping you to stay up-to-date 
and understand the challenges that we all face online. It is a key part of our ongoing 
commitment to safeguarding our children and raising the awareness of the importance of 
online safety. We would urge parents to attend if at all possible.  
 
As children will not be able to attend the meeting, we are organizing a Movie Night with 
popcorn and drinks for our children. Your child will be able to come when you attend the 2 
Johns meeting. Pupils will only be able to attend the movie night if parents stay to the 
presentation. Unfortunately, we cannot cater for children who do not attend Giffards 
Primary. 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please complete and return the slip below to either the class teacher or the school 
office by no later than Monday 15th April 2024. 
 
I ____________________________ will be attending the 2 Johns workshop on 30th April. 
 
My child / children _________________________________________________ 
 
In class/es ________________________________ will be attending the movie night. 
 
Mrs S Tatnell 
Computing and online safety lead 

Giffards Primary School 
Queen Elizabeth Drive  Corringham  Essex  SS17 7TG 
 
Headteacher               Mrs N Haslam-Davis 
Telephone               01375 672138 
Website                            www.giffardsprimary.thurrock.sch.uk                    
 

‘Valuing Everyone As Learners’ 
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